
Every story matters – Greek Week 2021 
 

Greek Week was my first experience in a sorority. It was amazing to live thanks to 

the help of the Greek life leaders. Because of COVID-19, it had been online, and the 

experience wasn't the same. I'm really thankful that it was possible to do it in person this 

time, and it meant a lot to me to bond with my new sisters. Paul, one of the main 

authorities during this event was a very good leader. He maintained COVID-19 guidelines 

and enforce them very strictly. Thankfully nobody got COVID-19 and the games were 

played and fulfilled as supposed to. Without him or the other figures that helped 

everything would have not been possible, this experience wouldn't have been what it was. 

 


